NORTHFIELD TOWNSHIP

MEMO

To: Northfield Township Board

From: Howard Fink

Date: 1/19/2016

Re: Parks and Recreation Master Plan

Dear Township Board,

At the next meeting, we will be holding our Public Hearing for the Parks and Recreation Master Plan. I was hoping that at this workshop, the board of trustees could review the plan and debate / discuss if there are any issues, concerns, questions, or suggestions to incorporate. If you need a copy of the plan, please let us know. It is online, linked from our homepage.

Sincerely

Howard Fink, Township Manager